
From: Zach Schuler 
To: CBSC@DGS 
Cc: Marvelli, Mia@HCAI; Enright, Lawrence@HCAI 
Subject: code changes for the 2025 CA Admin Code, Part 1 of Title 24; Item 5 and Section 7-115 
Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 2:07:54 PM 
Attachments: Outlook-A close up.png 

CAUTION: This email originated from a NON-State email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
are certain of the sender’s authenticity. 

Good afternoon, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed amendments to Item 5, 
Section 7-115 of the California Administrative Code. These changes are crucial as they 
grant the authority for a licensed professional with detailed and extensive knowledge of 
fire life safety systems to review and stamp construction documents for submittal. 
Allowing licensed professionals to undertake this responsibility will ensure that 
competent individuals with day-to-day experience and familiarity with standards and 
code requirements oversee crucial design and decision-making processes. This will 
undoubtedly enhance the quality and safety of our building projects, ensuring that they 
meet the highest standards of fire life safety. 
Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter, 

Zachary Schuler P.E. 
Sales/F.P.E 
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